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Great Minds in STEM is honoring the legacy of our Founder, Ray Mellado, who passed away on November 25, 
2022.  He befriended thousands of people and he improved the lives of many more thousands through his vision 
and mission.  Great Minds in STEM, has established the Ray Mellado Memorial Fund to allow people an  
opportunity to support the mission, the vision, and the organization that he founded, 

To donate in his name, go to www/greatmindsinstem.org/donate, then click on the menu, and select one or more 
of the following choices:  

Ray Mellado Memorial 35th Conference Anniversary (2023) 

Ray Mellado Memorial Education Program 

Ray Mellado Memorial Scholarship 

You may also donate via check to Great Minds in STEM or by Credit Card. Our business address is shown in the 
header above.  For each donation, the Mellado family will be informed of your contribution.   

Thank you for helping transform lives by supporting people in underserved communities who seek a STEM 
degree.  

Thank you for helping to sustain Ray Mellado’s vision and mission.  

 

Sincerely Yours, 

Juan Rivera, PhD 
Chairman of the Board and Acting CEO 
Great Minds in STEM 


